
 

 

 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
Happy holiday Monday.  We hope everyone enjoyed an extra-long weekend.  We 
are now on the final stretch to summer! 27 school days to be exact! 
 
This Wednesday we will celebrate our Winter/Spring extra-curricular groups during 
a pep rally led by the grade 6 leadership class.  This day is also the next Spirit Day, 
and everyone is encouraged to dress up as twins/triplets. 
 
Congratulations to the April Dragons of the Month!  These students exemplify our 
L.A.I.R. values! 
 
Kinder  Isabella R.  
1A  Kiara F.  
2I Holly W  
2/3 H  Evelyn Wilson  
3D  Angus Barresi  
4 S  Zander Lockie  
4/5 B  Holly Miller  
5C  Carter K  
6M  Ben O.  
6P  Eislee K  
6D  Sloan P.  
7F  Lincoln T  
7L  Jagtej M  
7J  Liam M  
8H   Violet   
8G  Xander Petrie  
8B  Quinn Nicholson  
Learning Support/other  Harrison C. 2I  
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Coming up: 
 
May 20 – Grade 8 track 
meet 
May 21 – Pep Rally 
May 22 – Gr. 6-8 Band 
Camp 
May 26 – Telus Spark gr. 8 
May 29 – Band Concert 6:30 
May 29 – gr. 3,4,5 Farmyard 
May 30 – In-school Band 
concert 11:45am 
June 4 – School Council 
AGM 
June 5 – Kindergarten 
Orientation 5:30pm 
June 6 – Langdon’s Got 
Talent 
June 12 – Volunteer Tea 
June 13 – Senior’s Tea 
June 19 – Grade 8 Farewell 
(evening) 
June 23 – Awards (during 
the day) 
June 25 – Year end Carnival 



 

 

RVS News: 
 
Assessment at RVS: Numeracy and Literacy Interventions 
 
Rocky View Schools is sharing a series of articles on the division website regarding assessments: the 
process of gathering data about student learning. This information is intended to help provide greater 
insight into why and when assessments are done and encourage ongoing communication between 
teachers and families to support student success.   
  
Read the second article in our series this month, covering numeracy and literacy interventions at RVS. 
Our earlier article, Understanding Provincial and Divisional Assessments, is also available on our website. 
 
Literacy and Numeracy Reassessments for Grades 1-3  
 
Some students in Grades 1-3 who have been receiving intervention support in literacy and/or numeracy 
will be reassessed on one or more provincial assessments in late May to early June. Please note:  
1. Not all students will be reassessed.  
2. Kindergarten students are not required to be reassessed.  
3. Final data will be returned to RVS in August; your child’s next-year teacher will have access to the 
information to make informed decisions about intervention supports needed. Thank you for your 
understanding and support in our ongoing commitment to support student learning. If you are unsure if 
your child is being reassessed please reach out to their teacher.  
 
Register Now to Save on Transportation Fees  
 
Rocky View Schools (RVS) has opened transportation registration for the 2025/26 school year through 
SchoolEngage. Parents/guardians are encouraged to register by June 30 to receive a $40 discount or by 
Aug. 1 to ensure bus service for the first day of school. In response to rising costs, transportation fees 
have increased for the coming school year. A list of fees is available on the RVS website. Families are 
encouraged to take advantage of the early registration discount to offset some of the transportation 
cost. Eligible families may also apply to have their transportation fees waived by completing a 
Transportation Fee Waiver. 
 
 
Have a great week! 
Shannon Storey  
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